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“It will be difficult, and you will get frustrated; but if you 

really want it, you will continue to learn it.” 

 

Jalynn Brown is a sophomore Chinese major from 

Erlanger, Kentucky. She decided to study Chinese because it seemed like an interesting 

major to her, and she wanted to learn a language that used characters.  

In her time at WKU so far, Jalynn has gotten involved in the Korean Pop Culture Club 

(KPCC). She currently serves as secretary for KPCC. So far this semester, the club has 

held a Lunar New Year event, a Boba Tea Party, and an event to teach and learn the 

Korean language.  

Jalynn is not completely sure what she wants to do when she graduates college. She 

hopes to become either a translator or a voice actor. In the future, she hopes to move to 

either Taiwan or China to pursue her goals.  

Her advice to those learning a language is, “It will be difficult, and you will get 

frustrated; but if you really want it, you will continue to learn it.” 

 

 

 

 

 


